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OWL CLASS – POLAR PALACE VISIT   
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Monday 11th December Owl Class will have an exciting visit to Polar Palace in 
Winsford for a Christmas Party. The children will have an exclusive play session and 
will have party food whilst they are there. Any allergies will be catered for.  
 
We will travel by coach leaving school at 9:30am and returning for 12:30pm.  
 
Children may wear their own party clothes as long as they are suitable for climbing 
and playing.  
 
The cost of this trip is £12. Please make payment via ParentPay and give consent 
and full medical details by Friday 1st December.  
 
We will not need any parent helpers on this trip thank you.  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Davie Kindon and Mrs Charlotte Chappell  
Assistant Headteachers  
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